
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  We are looking forward to welcoming your child into their new class this coming September. 

We would like to introduce ourselves within the Year 5/6 Team so that you are familiar with who will be 

working with your child this academic year. On the reverse, you will find subject details for the autumn 

term. Have a lovely summer.  

 

 

 

 

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Stanley 

Class 9 Teacher – Writing Lead/ 
UKS2 Leader 

 

 

 

Mr Wheelwright 

Deputy Headteacher & Class 8 

Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Scholes  

Class 7 Teacher – History Lead 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Webb 

Class 8 Teacher – Geography Lead 

 

 

Miss Scholes 

Class 7 Teacher & History Lead  

 

 

Mrs Larkin  

Learning Support Assistant  
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Mrs Raynes 

Learning Support Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Brayshaw  

HLTA working across school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Gorner 

Sports Coach across school 

http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Curriculum Coverage for Autumn Term in Year 5/6 
We have lots of exciting learning planned for Autumn Term 2024.   

 

In science, we will be learning about 

properties of materials and seeing light. 

At home you could talk about things that can 

change state (solids, liquids and gases) 

around the home and how light travels in 

straight lines.  

 

Our first geography unit is 

looking at the United Kingdom. 

We will be learning about 

counties, towns and cities as 

well as geographical features in 

the UK. 

 

In history, we will be learning about World War Two. 

We will be completing a number of tasks such as code 

breaking, becoming evacuees, The Holocaust, 

Remembrance Day, The Blitz, Allies and Axis, Anne 

Frank and also how to ration, and the impact this had 

on people and families. 
Our art, we will be using charcoal 

and printing to create some 

amazing art work.  

In DT, we will be making our own 

stuffed toys.  

In PSHCE, we will be learning about Rules and 

Responsibilities and take part in Anti-bullying week 

and learn about how to make good choices with our 

digital profiles and using the internet.   

 

Our PE topics will be learning how to play Tennis and Cricket as well performing routines in 

Gymnastics.  

In Music, Y6 will continue with their percussion lessons with Mr Armitage and Y5 will be 

learning how to play brass instruments with Mr Roberts on a Monday afternoon.  

In ICT, we will be completing the units Coding and Online Safety.   

This will be done before Christmas: we will be very busy! 



Y5/6 Recommended Read List  

 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 

 

 


